
 

 

THE ONE FORTY NINER  

Happy June my fellow Legionnaires! This is my last message as your 1st 

Vice Commander. I want to say thank you for all your support and trust. I 

learned a lot while performing my duties. This Post is such an important 

part of my life, and you all have been a part of it. I want you all to know that 

I am not going far!  

Don't forget we have a Post sponsored Blood Drive on June 17, 22 at  

12-6 PM in the Hall. Please go to https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?

zipSponsor=post149 to schedule your donation. We need 25 donors to make this 

successful. Sign up today! 

FIRST VICE | JEN HOLDEN 

SECOND VICE | CLUBROOM MANAGER | STEF HOLDEN 

Before I begin to tell you about the big event happening at Club 149 on 

June 18th, please let me take a moment to thank all the post officers and  

e-board that served Post 149 this past year while extending a 

congratulations to all our incoming officers for the 2022-2023 cycle. Club 

149 is looking forward to working with each one of you in the pursuit of 

COMMANDER | MIKE FRANK 

I would like to announce the Post Officers for 2022-2023. Commander, Jen 

Holden; 1st Vice Commander, John Smartt; 2nd Vice Commander, Stef 

Holden; Finance Officer, Art Lubben; Sgt-at-Arms, Jim Botts; 2 Year BOD, 

Penu Pauu; 2 Year BOD, Hugh Pettigrew; 1 Year BOD, Harold Olson; 1 Year 

BOD, John Angles. 

The Commander will be announcing her appointments of the Historian, 

Judge Advocate, and Service Officer soon. Installation of our Post officers as well as those for 

the Auxiliary, Sons, and the Riders will be conducted at 1 PM on Saturday, June 4th. All are 

invited. 

It has been a great honor serving the Post as your Commander these past 12 months and I 

look forward serving you as the Jr. Past Commander. 

Take care, Mike 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=post149
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=post149


 

 

 

Yes, it’s true, my name is not Jeff. I am the 

new guy, Bill Stintsman. Many of you have 

seen me around the Post working many 

American Legion and VFW events, so I 

guess I’m not that new. There are many 

things happening behind the scenes in this 

office that Jeff Dodds managed, and I won’t 

kid myself to think that I will immediately be 

able to sort through them all, but with time, 

I will figure out all the functions this job 

entails and be able to better serve you and 

the Post. I look forward to working with all 

elements of the Legion family to keep J.B. 

Clark Post 149 running smooth and running 

strong. 

POST 149 ADJUTANT  

| BILL STINTSMAN 

SPECIAL EVENTS 
See calendar page and flyers 

for more information. 

JUNE 4 

Officer Installation 

JUNE 17 

AUXILIARY Dinner 

Chicken Alfredo 

JUNE 17 

BLOOD DRIVE 

11 AM-7:30 PM 

JUNE 18 

Brothers of 6 Drive 

4 PM-close 

JUNE 24 

KIWANIS Dinner 

BUNKO 

Every Thursday 6-8:30 PM 

KARAOKE 

Every Friday 8-11 PM 

JUNE 24 

GAME Night 

7 PM-9 PM 

F 

continually accomplishing great things at 

the post. 

The American Legion, in conjunction with 

North County Historical Society and Charity 

“Brothers of 6” will be hosting a “619-1” 

dinner to be held Saturday, June 18th 

inside of Club 149 at the American Legion. 

The event is a celebration the history of 

San Diego County as well as a charity 

luggage and sock drive to benefit San 

Diego’s Homeless Shelters and the San 

Pasqual Academy.  

Bring a new piece of luggage, a backpack, 

duffel, or a NEW package of socks to 

receive a drink special 4 PM and dinner will 

be served at 5 PM. Live music by the “Jesse 

Cox Syndrome featuring Kate Moore” will 

begin at 6 PM. Cost is only $10 a person so 

please bring the whole family.  

RSVP at www.brothersof6.com  

On June 25th the VFW will be having a 

birthday celebration in the Hall of the 

Legion. Details to follow as the VFW 

commander has assured me it will be a 

great time had by all!  

SEE YOU THERE!  

We had our second round of nominations 

and elections at our May 17th meeting. 

Congratulations are extended to all newly 

elected officers as we prepare to tackle 

fiscal year 2023. Don’t forget to mark your 

calendar for June 4th as we hold the Mass 

Installation Ceremony for all elected and 

appointed officers of all Legion family 

organizations. 

Actions of Post 149 E-Board 

05/10/2022 

 To spend no more than $100.00 on 

 pizza for the Mass Installation Ceremony 

 to be held on June 4th, 2022. 

CHAPLAIN | CHUCK FAUPEL 

Report (1) sickbay: I 

have Reported for the 

last few months on 

Keith Porter. Keith 

continues fighting 

stomach cancer. He  

has one chemo left. Hopefully reporting 

correctly. We continue prayers for him 

and his family for a healthy recovery.  

Report (1) Death: Cindy August Mother 

passed away in the last few weeks. She 

will gain strength as time goes on. We 

will continue to keep her and her family 

in our prayers. If you need anything I’m 

here for you. 

I have a favor to ask to all Post 

members. Please, if you know of a 

death or a sick call, notify me first thing 

at either (619)995-3043 or e-mail at 

cfaupel9@gmail.com. I ask this because 

many times I have been notified after 

the fact. In these matters, as the Post 

Chaplain, I should be the first one 

notified not the last one. Thanks for the 

Commander and Adjutant to inform me.  

I want to thank our new Elected 

Commander (Jennifer Holden) for asking 

Continued on back page 

http://www.brothersof6.com


 

 

JUNE 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 26 27 28 29 30 7/1 7/2 

 5/29 5/30 5/31 1 2 3 4 

8-11 AM 

AUXILIARY Breakfast $12 

Diced Ham, Scrambled 

Eggs, French Toast 

9 AM-12 PM 

District 22 Mtg. (Hall) 

3 PM Pub Grub  

by Cheryl (Clubroom) 

8-11 AM 
Sons Breakfast 

All You Can Eat Buffet $12 

3-7 PM 

Polish Club (Hall) 

3 PM Pub 

Grub by Cheryl  

6-8:30 PM 

BUNKO  

(Hall) 

5-8 PM 

Kiwanis of Escondido 

(Conf. Rm.) 

5:30-8:30 PM 

CREIA (Hall) 

6-8:30 PM 

BUNKO (Hall) 

NO DINNER 

7-10 PM 

KARAOKE (Club Rm.) 

11 AM-7:30 PM  
BLOOD DRIVE (Hall) 

6-7:30 PM 

AL Auxiliary Dinner 

(Chicken Alfredo) $12 

(Patio) 

7-10 PM 

KARAOKE (Club Rm.) 

5-9 PM 

VFW Birthday Party 

(Hall) 

PRIVATE PARTY 
8–11 AM 

8:30 AM-12 PM 
Blue Star Moms  

(Hall) 

10 AM–12 PM  
173 Airborne Assn.  

(Conf. Rm.) 

6-7:30 PM 

KIWANIS Dinner 

(Meatloaf, Potatoes, 
Carrots and Cake) $12 

(Hall) 

7-9 PM GAME Night 

(Patio) 

7-10 PM 

KARAOKE (Club Rm.) 

6-8:30 PM 

BUNKO 

(Hall) 

5:30-6:30 PM 

Dinner on the Patio 

(Hamburgers and 

Macaroni Salad) $8 

6:30-8 PM 

ALR Chapter 149 Mtg. 

6:30-8 PM 

VFW Post 1513  

Auxiliary Mtg. 

(Conf. Rm.) 

11 AM-2 PM 

TERC Mtg. 

(Hall) 

6-7 PM 

Post 149 Committee 

Mtg. (Patio) 

6-8:30 PM 

BUNKO 

(Hall) 

4-5:30 PM 
Teamsters Local 911 

(Hall) 

6-8 PM 
VFW Post 1513 Mtg. 

(Hall) 

9 AM-1 PM 
Porcelain Club 

(Conf. Rm.) 

6-7:30 PM 

AL Sons Meeting 

(Hall) 

9 AM-1 PM 
Porcelain Club 

(Conf. Rm.) 

6-8:30 PM 

BUNKO 

(Hall) 

9 AM-Noon 

VFW Breakfast 

Traditional $12 

Crab Cake Benedict $16 

3 PM Pub 

Grub by Cheryl  

(Clubroom) 

NO DINNER 

7-10 PM 

KARAOKE (Club Rm.) 

6-7:30 PM 
Post General Mtg.  

(Hall) 

6-7:30 PM 
Auxiliary Mtg.  

(Conf. Rm.) 

9 AM-1 PM 
Porcelain Club 

(Conf. Rm.) 

8 AM-12:30 PM 

Sea Cadets (Hall) 

4 PM to Close 
Brothers of 6 

Luggage and Sock Drive 

(Patio) 

7-10 PM 

KARAOKE (Club Rm.) 

8 AM-12:30 PM 
Sea Cadets  

(Hall) 

1 PM 
Officer Installation 

(Hall)  

 

Father’s Day 

8-11 AM 

POST Breakfast 

Buffet with eggs to order 

$12 

3 PM Pub 

Grub by Cheryl  

(Clubroom) 

6-7 PM 
EVC Meeting 

(Conf. Rm.) 

5:30-6 PM 
Finance Mtg.  
(Conf. Rm.) 

6–7:30 PM 
Post E-Board Mtg. 

(Conf. Rm.) 

6-7:30 PM 
DAV Chapter 70 Mtg. 

(Hall) 

8:30 AM-5:30 PM 

LIFELINE Screening 

(Hall) 



 

 

ISSUE 2206 

Post Commander, Mike Frank, presenting all the 2021-2022 Post officers with certificates of 

appreciation for their past year of service to the Post and recognizing Hugh Pettigrew for all his time 

volunteered to the Post. 

me to be her Chaplain. I will continue to support her as I 

have done in the past. 

If we love God with all our hearts, souls, and minds, then 

we’re not going to have another God before Him. We’re 

not going to bow down before a false image of God. 

We’re not going to take his name in vain, and we’ll set a 

day aside to worship Him. 

. MARKET MALL 

Continued from page 2_Chuck Faupel 


